
 
 

 

mct.org     |     618-797-INFO (4636) 
 

ATTENTION #15 PASSENGERS 
Effective Sunday, January 12, 2025, MCT will be eliminating #15 East Collinsville 
Shuttle route due to low ridership and MCT Micro covering the #15 service area 
efficiently. For more information on MCT Micro visit: MCT.org/micro 

For more information regarding the service change, please visit MCT.org, or call 618-
797-(INFO) 4636, or email info@mct.org 
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